
OFFICE OF THE ELECTORAL BOARD 
GENERAL REGISTRAR 

City of Fairfax 
 

Minutes of the August 25, 2010 Meeting 
 

 

10455 Armstrong Street. • Fairfax, Virginia 22030 • Telephone: (703) 385-7890 

 
The meeting was called to order by the Secretary at 2:00 p.m. in the Sisson House. 
 
Present were Dirk Brouwer, Secretary; John Harold, Vice-Chairman; and Kevin Linehan, 
General Registrar.  
 
The Secretary opened the meeting.  
 
Winvote machine 2476 was unsealed and booted in preparation for an audit of the June 
2010 Republican Primary Election. 
 
The Minutes from the July 22nd  meeting were approved. 
 
Reappointment of Kevin Linehan as the General Registrar for a four year term starting 
July 1, 2011 was approved. 
 
Appointment of at least one new Officer of Election in each precinct for each election 
was recommended. 
 
The following new Officers of Election were appointed: 
 
 William H. O’Brien, 
 Collette M. LaPierre, 
 Steven Lee, 
 Suzanne Wagner. 
 
Paper ballots for the November 2010 Election were accepted. 
 
Ron Cross, Chairman, joined the meeting. 
 
The audit of Winvote machine 2476 was conducted. The ballot image counts from the 
machine tape matched the results on the Statement of Results prepared on Election Day. 
Results of the audit will be discussed at the Northern Virginia Regional Meeting of the 
Virginia Electoral Board Association on Sept. 15, 2010. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:45 p.m. 
 
___________________________ 
Dirk Brouwer 
Secretary 
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